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		Monday, 24 February 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after the half term. It has been lovely to see the children today. Many of the children have had a session of Quidditch today - which has been great fun! 

	Ramadan
As Ramadan is due to start on Friday 28th February, I would like to wish all of our Muslim families a happy Ramadan.

If parents wish for any of the older children to fast, please can you send a note into school informing us of this, before Friday.

There are two different arrangements for children who are fasting.

Option1 – the children can be collected by an adult and go home from 12.15 to 1pm.

Option 2 – the children can sit in the dinner hall and read a book. We will make every effort for the children who are fasting to sit together, rather than sitting with the children who are eating.

If your child will be going home during the lunchtime, please mention this in the letter that you send into school.

Please remind the children that they are required continue with the full curriculum in school during Ramadan. Some children feel that they shouldn’t do music lessons at his time. All lessons are part of the learning and they are not listening to music for pleasure.




	Non uniform day
Y2S Swan and Y4P Red Fox classes will have a non-uniform day on Friday 28th February, for their punctuality and attendance last half term.



	Parent Session – Online Programmes
Please remember that there is a parental information session on Thursday 27th February from 2.30pm. During this time, you will be shown how to use a range of the programmes that we use in school and for homework.  Your child can join you for the session and you can explore the programmes together using our computers.
Please message Mrs Iqbal if you want to come to the session. 07973 543932 
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Mrs Sarah Bell
Headteacher
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